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Rules and regulations for Puppy Farming 
 
The fact that we are in the year of 2022 and puppy farming is still proceeding without any 
real laws in place is mind blowing. 
 
We would never allow this sort of treatment to be carried out on humans so why is it ok to 
be carried out on other living beings? 
 
Most people wouldn’t allow their pets to live like this, however it’s happening to the 
Mother’s of their pets. 
 
Stricter laws and restrictions need to be put in place around all puppy farming in NSW. This 
needs to include the care and rehoming of all animals involved, the amount of times one 
dog can give birth, and constant monitoring needs to be put in place for these Puppy Farms. 
 
It’s just not good enough. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to reads this and I look forward to hearing NSW taking a 
stance on this. 
 
Warmest, 
 

 
 
 




